
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
Wonderful Workers 
Thank you, Jonathan, Dakota and Owen, for showing us your 
Wonderful Work. You all made a map of the Bear Hunt story 
you are reading in class. What clever little workers you are.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Room 1 Assembly 
Last week, Room 1 put on a wonderful assembly performance of the story "Five Little Monkeys." Blake took 
it away as the narrator, introducing us to his playful monkey family. Dakota, Owen, Ojus, and Liam brought 
the mischievous monkeys to life, while Zoey took on the role of their 
loving mum. Jonathan did an amazing job on the microphone, playing 
the role of the family doctor. What a great show they put on! Fantastic 
work, Room 1. 
 
Diana Storey 
Teacher 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Important Dates 

             

19 – 23 August -  Book Week (21 August – Book Week Parade) 
27 August -   ESNN Beldon Sports Day – Yr 3-6 
29 August -   ESNN CESC Junior Sports Day Kindy – Yr 2 
30 August -   Sensorium 
6 September -  Sensorium 
12 September -  R U OK? Day 
13 September -  Sensorium 
20 September -  Last Day of Term 
 
Term 4 
8 October -   Tuesday – First Day of Term 4 
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Going for Gold!!!  

For those who were not aware, we have an Olympic Gold Medallist 

and World Record Holder in the house! Our lovely C4 teacher, Sarah 

Welsford’s brother, Sam Welsford and his Track Cycling team 

competed at the Paris Olympics and won. We were all so very excited 

for them and had lots of fun cheering them on. What a fantastic 

achievement. 

“Just wanted to say a HUGE thank you to everyone who shared in the excitement of my brother, Sam's 

success at the Paris Olympics. After not being able to get a ticket to any of his events for many, many years, 

I feel overwhelmingly grateful to have been able to go this time round!! Sam finally got the gold medal he was 

yearning for, and it was just incredible to be there to witness it. Particular thanks to Melissa Beagley, the C4 

students, team and everyone else who supported us on this amazing journey.” Sarah Welsford 

 
 
Creaney Primary School Sports Day 
The rain held off and it turned into a perfect day. We all had a thoroughly amazing time running in the races 
with our Primary School friends, as you can see from all the huge smiles. Our students were so well behaved 
and had fantastic sportsmanship; we are so proud of ALL of you. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Room 2 STEM 
 
We have been enjoying STEM rotations where we get to explore and operate a range of STEM activities 

like Tangrams, Beebot coding and Maths Marbotics.  

 

 

 

 

 
Mrs Green and Ms Zapata 
Teachers 
 
 

 

Student Superstar Spotlight 

What a little swimming superstar you 

are Maddie. We are very proud of you. 

 
 
 
 
Principals Note 
It is hard to believe that we are already 
over half way through term three.  
 
By now you should all have received an 
email asking for you to confirm your 
intentions for 2025, and letting me 
know if your child will NOT be attending 
CESC in 2025 for what ever reason.  
 
It is a busy time of year with enrolments 
and we have a lot of families really 
keen to get their child into our 
wonderful centre and we would love to 
be able to help as many of them out as possible. So if you are planning on moving your child, please do let 
me know as soon as possible so that we know what spaces we have available.   

 
 

 

Suspicious Activity  
If you notice any suspicious activity on school grounds after school is closed, please contact Security on 9264 

4771 or the Police on 131 444. 

 


